
    Phantom Vettes  

   Meeting Minutes March 7, 2015 

Meeting was opened at 12:45 pm at Peppers in Alamogordo, N.M. it was a quick 
drive from El Paso. (Some faster than others)  Thank You Bill Kirkpatrick for 
coordinating the restaurant. 

Welcome to members and guest with 33 in attendance introductions were made by 
all, some could hardly remain in their seats during the meeting and lunch as they 
wanted to look at the cars from 1962 to 2015 what a great representation we had. 
Thank you to all in attendance. 

Officer’s Reports: 

Secretary – February’s minutes posted to website reviewed and accepted. 

Treasurer’s report – Becky reported the in’s and out for the previous month a 
motion to accept was made and accepted by membership. 

Governor’s report – Dave reported the region is looking to change the logo and was 
to present a patch to the governors at the upcoming regional meeting. 

Website – Dave asked the group if they are interested in upgrading the website 
for an addition of $270.00 for three years this would give the club unlimited pages 
on the website. Club to vote at April meeting. 

Dave reported the roadrunner region is proposing to have an NCCC event in Phoenix 
January 2017, this is plenty of time to make plans to attend as there is a full 
agenda to please all. 

Upcoming Events: 

Boerne Texas April 17-19 

May 2nd Mother’s Day Cruise to old Mesilla, POC Bob Simpson 

July 17th-19th Ken Daby Great Summer Escape in Ruidoso, N.M. 

Vetts and Jets on the Lex this is the FINAL year for this event date has been 
changed and in the process of confirmation October 9th tentative see information 
on our website that will direct you to registration for this worthy cause. 

 



Open Forum  

Proceeds for the quilt Dave donated will be announced at the April meeting with a 
total amount raised for the Wounded Warriors. 

Shirts button up with back embroidery – Bob will email the members with a cost 
and available colors if they are interested in purchasing, this is a nice dressy yet 
casual shirt to wear and has our club logo on the back large and smaller version the 
front with members name (optional) 

 

Next Meeting   

April 14th Leo’s on Remcon (Westside) 

Motion made to adjourn the meeting  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


